Parishioner Email:
Good morning fellow (CHURCH NAME) parishioner. This is (YOUR NAME) and I serve as Parish Coordinator for our Church’s Synod committee. Earlier this year, Pope Francis announced a worldwide synod to focus on the life and mission of the Church as we move forward together. The theme for this synod is, “For a Synodal Church: Communion, Participation and Mission.”
Rather than simply a meeting of bishops, Pope Francis has asked us, the People of God, to take part in the synod—to “journey together” with our brothers and sisters in Christ along the path of renewal, guided by the Holy Spirit. The Holy Father has asked that every parish in the Diocese participate in this synod in order to listen to the living voice of the entire People of God.
Our parish will conduct a synodal listening session on (date/time/location) as part of the synod. 
I sincerely hope you can join us for this important process. We want your voice to be heard!
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